Republic of the Philippines T
Province of Aurora
MUNICIPALITY OF BALER Akkaw AlEV.

OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL MAYOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

August 17, 2023

DIANNE C. COPE

NEWCMP Industrial Builders, Inc.
800 Congressional Road Extension
Barangay Bayumbong

Caloocan City

Dear Ms. Cope:

This notice is hereby given to NEWCMP INDUSTRIAL BUILDERS, INC., that work may
proceed on the PROCUREMENT OF GARBAGE TRUCK, BALER, AURORA, upon
receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms
and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the implementation schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Bids and Awards Committee,
Municipal Government of Baler, Baler, Aurora.

Very truly yours,

RHETT KON .ANGARA/;,
Mayo

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on

Name of Representative of the Bidder ’walﬂﬁ 5232
Authorized Signature
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“Public Office is a Public Trust”

2™ Floor, Executive Building, Municipal Plaza, Baler, Aurora
mayorrhettangara@gmail.com

www.baler.gov.ph

NS - .

I



